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Public Works
250 South 4th St. - Room 300
Minneapolis, MN 55401-2268

November 2, 2022

Laura Jester, Administrator
Bassett Creek Watershed Management Commission
16145 Hillcrest Lane
Eden Prairie, MN 55346

RE: Bassett Creek Main Stem Erosion Repair Project: Cedar Lake Road to Dupont Ave North, 2nd Ave 
North, plus Fruen Mill Area, Project Number 2017CR-M

Dear Ms. Jester:

Please find attached payment documentation totaling $40,088.80 ($2,540.50 for design, engineering, 
construction oversight, and environmental reporting and $37,548.30 for construction) for the Bassett 
Creek Main Stem Erosion Repair Project. 

This is the final reimbursement request for this project. The final vegetation establishment period has 
been closed out, The RAP implementation report has been submitted and approved by the MPCA, and 
all reporting has been completed for the Hennepin County ERF grant. 

The City and the Minneapolis Park and Recreation Board (MPRB) are grateful for this partnership with 
the BCWMC and look forward to working together in the future to improve water quality and habitat
within the watershed. 

If you have any questions, Elizabeth.stout@minneapolismn.gov or 
612-741-8561.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Stout, P.E. (she/her)
Water Resources Manager
City of Minneapolis Public Works

Cc: Angie Craft, Minneapolis Public Works
Katie Kowalczyk, Minneapolis Public Works
Michael Welch, Commissioner
Jodi Polzin, Alternate Commissioner
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